


From: Joyce Connery
To: Sean Sullivan; Jessie Roberson; Bruce Hamilton; Daniel J. Santos
Cc: Shelby Qualls; Lotus Smith; Biggins, James; Mark Welch; Steven Stokes
Subject: Request for Unanimous consent
Date: Friday, October 30, 2015 10:04:27 AM

Board Members,
 

 I am proposing the following for
 unanimous consent:
 
That OTD prepare a pilot “site program review” for the month of January for a specific site, to be
 determined.  The review would consist of bringing site reps to Washington DC for a full day of
 discussions with technical staff, team leads and relevant COG, reviewing all outstanding
 correspondence and work plan items, and proposing a prioritization for consideration. The
 Technical team would then present the preliminary results of those discussions to Board members
 in the form of a Board briefing.  Board members could, if desired, move for a notational vote to
 adopt any proposal made by staff at that time.  Primarily, however, this would serve as a periodic
 end-to-end review of technical activities at sites.  If successful, the idea would be to have a review of
 one site a month.  This would NOT take the place of “site rep weeks” which serve other purposes.
 
Please reply by email if you consent or disapprove.
 
Regards,
Joyce
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